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Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Dianne [dianneseibold@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 8:43 AM
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Quail Brush Power Plant

Please say no to the building of the Quail Brush Power Plant in Santee and to all 
proposed fossil fuel power plants.  We should be looking forward to nothing but clean, 
sustainable, and renewable energy.  San Diego should be leading the state in deleting all 
fossil fuel plants and installing solar energy producers.  Please move San Diego forward, 
not backwards. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dianne Seibold 
10954 Easthaven Court 
Santee, CA 92071 
619 559-5851 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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